On behalf of the MOSPRA Scholarship Committee and the MOSPRA Executive Board,
[ am pleased to let you know that you have been selected as a recipient of one of the
MOSPRA “NSPRA 2016 Seminar” Scholarships. Each scholarship is valued at $500
and should be used for conference registration, travel and/or hotel
accommodations.

[ want to recommend that you take care of your registration prior to January 28 so
that you can also take advantage of NSPRA’s Early Bird Special.

MOSPRA Treasurer, Matt Deichmann, will send a check to your school district.
Please email Matt and provide him your district’s mailing address and to whom the
check should be directed (CFO, Business Office, etc.). You can reach Matt at
mdeichmann@edplus.org. Please take care of this immediately!

Laura, the Scholarship Committee wanted you to know that your award is named for
former MOSPRA and NSPRA President, Jim Dunn. MOSPRA started the Jim Dunn
Scholarship several years ago to honor Jim’s wonderful work in school
communications. I am including Jim in this mailing so he will know.

Congratulations to all of you!

David Luther
Ben Fisher Director of Communications Reeds Spring R-1V School District
Laura Hulett Director of Communications Platte County R-3 School District

Katie Cothron  Community Relations Coordinator Northwest R-|

Whitney Warren Communications Specialist Joplin Schools



